Office of Hon Nicole McKee

Minister for Courts
Associate Minister of Justice (Firearms)

Robert Bruce Glennie
fyi-request-25534-8199bc48@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Robert,

Thank you for contacting the office of Hon. Nicole McKee with your request made
under the Official Information Act 1982.

In your request you asked for the following information:

e what assistance, funding, or other support has the Minister received from the
National Rifle Association of the United States of America since she became
a Member of Parliament

| am refusing your request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act 1982, as
the information you have requested does not exist.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you can send me the letterhead | will print and sign.

Kind regards,

e

Otene Wharerau
Senior Private Secretary, Office Hon Nicole McKee
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